4th Floor 102 West Port Edinburgh EH3 9DN T: 0131 625 1500 E: info@audit-scotland.gov.uk www.audit-scotland.gov.uk



2 November 2022

Richard Leonard MSP Convener Public Audit Committee Scottish Parliament

By email

Dear Richard

On 1 November 2022 Audit Scotland published a blog covering the issue of data gaps across the public sector (found here).

The blog draws upon some of my, and that of the Accounts Commission's, previous work and is the output from a recent roundtable discussion which Audit Scotland organised to explore the issue.

I intend to use this output to help inform my future work programme. I know that the committee shares our interest in data gaps and wanted to bring the blog to the committee's attention.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Boyle
Auditor General for Scotland